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Pandemic has changed our lives much. It has also brought upon us the responsibility to innovate 

and find creative alternatives. Snapshots, like other students’ societies, did its best to work 

together to achieve best for its members.  

A virtual farewell was organised for the batch of 2020 on the 21st of June, 2020. A line up of 

games, music etc was organised for the same. 

Workshops were organised through the year to enable members to learn new techniques. 

Shyenika Upadhyay and Gauri Gunjyal, two experienced photographers of our own society 

conducted a very informative workshop on basic camera and phone settings Srishti Sensarma, 

a professional food photographer and a former member of Snapshots, conducted a workshop 

on the basics of food photography. 

Snapshots collaborated with Zephyr, The Photography Society of College of Vocational 

Studies, Delhi University for a series of webinars and workshops by Industry professionals 

which were held from 14 September to 7 October, 2020. 

The council along with the contribution of a few members conducted Orientation of the new 

batch into the society on 19 November 2020. We answered queries put forward by juniors. 

Auditions to include interested students from the new batch were held subsequently. The 

auditions were conducted in 2 rounds, held in December 2020 and January 2021, after which 

new members were selected to the Snapshots. 

Discussion meetings are regularly held where students showcase their work and discuss 

techniques. The Society, like every year, created a compilation of Best Photos of the Year, 

2020-21. Members were invited to submit their best shots and photos amongst these were 

selected through voting.  

 


